November 3, 1939

Dr. Forest Allen,
Dept. of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

All who attended the Folk Dance Festival had a glorious time and we wish to thank you for giving us the opportunity to have a part in it. It was splendid to meet with your group on your campus. Perhaps some day we can have you all as our guests.

Our students appreciated very much the special attention from your majors. It was very considerate of them to plan the special entertainment for them. We teachers enjoyed just as much the afternoon tea.

With all good wishes,

Sincerely,

Mabel Lee, Director

mabel Lee

ML: AM